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I'm am really disappointed at the way the DMCA is being implemented. It is being used 
to REVOKE our past rights of "fair use", which allowed us to use copyrighted material, 
which we have purchased for our own personal use.  In particular it is outlawing my 
ability to play my DVD's on the device of my choice.  The MPAA seems to be heading 
this injustice and using the DMCA as a sheild for their abuse.  There needs to be an 
amendment to the DMCA allowing for "fair use" as well as public discussion of how a 
copyrighted material works.  If the MPAA follows through with their suit and wins, 
public discussion of technology and software interoperability will be rendered to a halt.  
Thank You for your time. 
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